
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Dec. 5th, 2024 

 

Black History Month is coming up in February, Carson!  Any students who 
are interested in helping to plan the school's Black History Month 
assembly,  please attend a meeting today at lunch in room D206. 

HO HO HO!!! Are you ready to get festive? Want to join your friends for a 
morning of fun (and pancakes)?    

Then get your tickets for Santa’s Breakfast! Held on the last day of school, 
Friday December 20th, in the agora, from 7:45 to 8:50!  

The breakfast will include sausages, scrambled eggs, pancakes, 
hashbrowns, and hot chocolate, as well as Santa photos and live music - 
all for only $5!!!   

Tickets are on sale Monday, Dec 9 until Thursday, Dec 19th at lunch in 
front of the counseling office.    

Buy them now, as we usually sell out!" 

A reminder to all students who have study blocks.  There are only 3 places 
you can be during a study block which are the library, the agora, or off-
site.  Hallways, study nooks, and other areas of the school are a no-
go.  Study nooks are for students in classes who have permission from 
their teacher to be working outside of the classroom. 
  
Also a reminder to all students that phones are not permitted in the hallway 
when you’re out of the classroom to go to the washroom or to grab water.  
 

Attention all Ski Club Members....your forms are now due. Hand them to 
Mrs. Brumec in the Art room or Mr. Lo in the music room. The ski season is 
off to a great start! We are booked to ski Blackcomb Feb 26th but must 
have forms in right away. So don't delay! 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Calling All Swifties and Friends! 🎶✨ 

Are you ready for it? Join us in the Library Classroom at lunchtime today to 
make friendship bracelets! 

🌟 Bring your own beads and string and craft some Lover-ly memories. 

Students and staff welcome! 

 
The Digital Media Academy’s ‘Youth Expo & Career Fair’ is on Saturday 
December 7th at Argyle! 

  

This is a FREE event and an opportunity to learn about educational and 
employment options available in the Digital Media Industry. 
There will be representatives from post secondary schools and experts in 
Visual Effects, Animation, Film, Sound, Game Design to offer ideas for 
careers in the industry !    
DMA students will be in the academy classrooms, ready to share their 
projects and we have guest speakers from Disney Animation, EA SPORTS 
and more!      
JOIN the fun on Saturday December 7th from noon till 3pm at Argyle! 
 
 


